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2/8/2023 

 

City of Bay City  

Attn: Robert K. Nelson, Mayor 

 

 

Re:  RECOMMENDATION FOR AWARD 

 City of Bay City  

Armory Building Re-roof. 

 

Dear Mayor Robert K. Nelson: 

 

On 2/2/2023, bids were received for the above referenced project. A total of three (3) bids were received, 

with the low bid being submitted by Target Roofing, in the amount of $49,658.44. Based on their low bid 

and their qualifications to perform the work, I recommend award of the above referenced contract to Target 

Roofing. For your reference, I have attached the Bid Tabulation. 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me.  Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

_________________________________ 

N. Mitchell Carrillo, PE 

Mitchell.Carrillo@lynngroup.com 
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